Sumdog User Guide

By now, most of our children are using Sumdog to play maths based games. Sumdog provides a fun,
easy way of numeracy based learning through games and puzzles.

When your child first starts using Sumdog, there is a short diagnostic test to determine their ability
level. If you think it is too easy for them let us know and we can reset this level.

At the moment, your child is practising maths skills. From week beginning 20" April you child’s class
teacher will set weekly tasks for your child on Sumdog. These will appear in the Task Board on the
right hand side of the pupil screen and your child will have a new task every Monday morning at
9:30am. There will be a set number of questions to answer over the course of the week. The teacher
will be able to see these results and this will mean they can target learning for the following week.

If your child does not have a Sumdog login yet, or if you have any questions about Sumdog please
contact me Headteacher@riverbank-pri.glasgow.sch.uk
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